
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
January 16, 2020 

      

Ravensong Aquatic Centre Expansion Project – Open Houses Rescheduled  

The Regional District of Nanaimo has rescheduled the Ravensong Aquatic Centre Expansion Project Open 
Houses to Monday, January 20, 2020 at Oceanside Place Arena and Thursday, January 23, 2020 at the 
Qualicum Civic Centre.  

Monday, January 20, 2020 
10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. & 5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 
Oceanside Place Arena  
830 W. Island Hwy, Parksville, BC 

Thursday, January 23, 2020  
10:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. & 5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 
Qualicum Civic Centre  
747 Jones St, Qualicum Beach, BC 

Feedback will be gathered on preferred design options. RDN Leaders will be providing free childminding 
during these open houses. 

For more information on the project visit: getinvolved.rdn.ca/ravensongexpansion 

For more information, please contact: 

 Recreation & Parks   

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-752-5014 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 

  

  

https://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/ravensongexpansion

